
Holy Family 

Conservatory of 

Music

NEWSLETTER NO. 3

MARCH 2023



WHO benefits from reading and WHY you 

should read the newsletters

WHO

 Students of the Conservatory, 

Children and Adults 

 Parents 

 Grandparents 

 All family members

 People who support the 
Conservatory 

WHY

 To be aware of the dates of student 

recitals, concert series, and other 

events that take place at Franciscan 
Music Center 

 To share the happiness of the students 

and instructors’ successes 

 To be proud of all students  

 To learn more about music, music  

instruments, and composers

 To continue support and be 

ambassadors of the Conservatory



Concert Series at 

Franciscan Music Center

Season of 2022-2023

2:00 PM, April 30th, 2023

Expect Unexpected,    

Varshavski-Shapiro Piano 

Duo 

Both concerts: FREE TICKETS 

FOR STUDENTS OF THE 

CONSERVATORY OF AGE 18 

AND YOUNGER.

2:00 PM, May 7th, 2023

Art Song, Opera, Music 

Theater; guest artists from 

UW Madison



Mark your calendar! 

 March 19th at 2:00 All Studio Conservatory Recitals

 April 1st KMEA Auditions 

 April 23rd at 2:00 All Studio Conservatory Recital 
CANCELED

 April 23rd at 2:00 Handbell Concert at St. Norbert 
College

 April 30th at 2:00 Concert Series: Expect Unexpected, 
Varshavski-Shapiro Piano Duo 

 May 7th at 1:00 KMEA Honors Recital (piano students 
only) 

 May 7th at 3:00 Concert Series: Art Song, Opera, Music 
Theater; guest artists from UW Madison

 June 3rd at 2:00 Varshavski Studio Recital 

 June 11th at 2:00 All Studio Conservatory Recital 



Student spotlight

Congratulations to instructors and their students who performed 

beautifully and received a high score at the

Wisconsin Schools Music Association District Solo & Ensemble Festival

Logan Brooks

Chloe Johanek

Sister Mary Carol Kopecky

and her students  

Joseph  Bieberitz
Grace Neuenfeldt



Student spotlight

Congratulations to instructors and their students who performed 

beautifully and received a high score at the

Wisconsin Schools Music Association District Solo & Ensemble Festival

Paul Krause

James Krause

Sister Carol Ann 

Gambsky

and her students  

Julie Koenig 

and her student

Hannah Nickels

Doctor Luis Fernandez

and his student 

Abby Fogeltanz



Student spotlight
Congratulations to instructors and their students who performed beautifully and 

received a high score at the

WSMA District Solo & Ensemble Festival and 

Wisconsin Music Teachers Association

Dr. S.VarshavskiMichal 

Krugman

Rachel

Krugman 
Liberty Adelman Hannah Welch

Marisa Luebke Shiloh Wilda



Let’s do it every time 

students perform!!!

All of our teachers are unique, are 

passionate about music and 

teaching, and very knowledgeable. 

Let’s show appreciation to the 

teachers of the Conservatory by 

BRINGING FLOWERS each time 

students perform. 



Take advantage of an “Early Bird” discount!

The discount expires on March 31

Please share

information 

about the camp 

with everyone

who might be 

interested. 

If your child brings a 

friend they will have 

even more fun 

together!

Thank you! 



Happy Easter
Wishing you a very Happy Easter that is 

filled with plenty of love and happiness 



QR CODE 
use this code to access our website

Learn more about…

 Concert Series

 Sunday 
Selections 

 Recitals

 Music for TOTs

 Private Lessons

 Handbell Classes 

 Group Classes

 Choir 

 Registration

 Newsletter 
Archives

 Teachers

 Policy Handbook


